
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Meetings 
Friday 23 June 2023 

 

Dear parents, guardians, and students 

 

I thank everyone for their support last week when we had to close the site for urgent repairs. 
The site is back to looking as it has done for the past 12 months, thanks to the hard work of 
staff.  

 

As part of our daily routine, every class has a morning meeting (also called circle time). It is 
an expectation that all students participate in this meeting. During morning meeting, 
classroom partnership staff inform students of the events of the day.  Morning meeting is also 
an opportunity for students to be part of strong rhythms and routines that supports their 
learning and wellbeing throughout each day.  We are finding that many students are refusing 
to attend these meetings and therefore missing out on this important time in their school day. 

 

I am writing to ask that all parents and guardians have a discussion with your young person, 
that it is an expectation that all students participate in their class’ morning meeting.  

 

Thank you in anticipation. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Nick McGann 

Principal 


